Route 1, Box 39
Kimberly, Idaho 83341

May 15, 1972

Dear Guy and Lee:

It was good to recelve your letter telling of the happenings
at WSU. I do hope Henry will get some medical help for we feel his
potential is unlimited and would hate to see him quit WSU. 'I talked
with Earl on the phone this morning and told him of your letter. He
thought he had sent you a proposal of the Cro Magnon project and also
“the NSF reject. Suppose this is why you thought Tixler and Bordes
would be here - but that is out the window now. HMrs. Bradlsy wrote
today that she expects Bordes to be here in August or Sept. to visit
in Colorado and we are also invited, but that is all -I know about it.
You know, Francois, he may or may not come - time will tell.

; I wish I knew of a suitable jJjob for you this summer. I thought
Max might need help but Earl didn't mention it and Pat is trying to

get with Cynthia Irwin for the summer so I guess they don't need anyone

at I8U., If I hear of anything will sure let you know. Here is some
confidential information you may be able to use. Joel Shiner has
applied for a two year grant for functional studies and experiments.
The salaries for students were $400.,00 a month. Don't know whether
he will get it or not, but I gave it my okay. If so, you may be
able to talk wlth Joel on this. Would sure recommend you. Wish we
had you back at ISU and if we ever get the films going and some
returns maybe will have funds to do somes hiring.

Only you would notice the wear on the truncated flakes., Llhey
seem to be much like the ones Ruth Ann Knudson had from the early
man sites, This 1s an important observation since it seemns svervone
is going in for functional studies and analysis. Just received a
paper from Sydney where they are doing some functional analysis.

Wish we sould have spent more time together at Pullman.  They
should not have told you to give us so much privacy, for we would
have loved to have had you at all the sessions. We did ask everyone
to come to the lab, but suppose they were spooksd,

We really enjoyed our visit at your beautiful home. You really
have a fine location. The school starts on June 1llth to July 9th and
do hope we have a good session. :

We'll keep our fingers crossed for your job hunting and do
come and see us in Idaho and we'll break a few rocks.

With best wishes,
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